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Storey Receives 2021 Theodore W. Swift Civility Award
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LANSING, Mich. —Foster Swift attorney Scott A. Storey is the 2021

recipient of the Ingham County Bar Association's (ICBA) Theodore W.

Swift Civility Award.

Named after and first given posthumously to the firm’s name partner in

2000, this award is presented to a member of the ICBA who has

“distinguished himself or herself by manifesting civility in his or her

relations with the Bench, Bar, clients, and the public, while adhering to

and advancing the highest principles and traditions of the legal

profession.”

Storey practices out of Foster Swift’s Lansing office, where he serves as

the firm’s general counsel and focuses his practice on energy law,

litigation and mediation. He is president of the Ingham County Bar

Foundation and has served on the boards of several other civic and

professional organizations.

Storey is the fourth attorney from Foster Swift to receive this award.

See Scott's acceptance speech: https://youtu.be/47-fo2LGVA8


